AMBERICAN PETROLEUM INDUSTRIES COMMITTEE
OF T HE
AMERICAN PETROLEUM INSTITUTE
50 West 50th Street
New York 20, W, Y.

April 7, 1952.

Mr, Amon G. Carter
Chairman of the Board
Fort worth Star-Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Mr. Carter:

I want to thank you personally as well as on
pehalf of the Aviation Advisory Committee for your generosity
and hospitality extended to us last Fridaey in the presentation
of a famed Shady Oaks Farm hat to each member.

I know that I spezk sincerely when I tell you
that the members 211 felt that they were highly honored in hav—
ing you attend our luncheon and they are ilcoking forward to re-
turning to Fort Worth to view the fueling system in operatiocn
at Fort Worth International Airport after it is opened.

My personal thanks to you for high lighting our
Texzs meetings.

Youre truly,
/s/ E. E. LOTHROF

5. E. Lothrop, Manager
Aviation Section



